Dear Solaris Technologies Services Customers,

We are reaching out to you with an update on Solaris during these unprecedented times. We want to let our family, friends and customers know that we have and will still be here to support your goals to keep people connected with mobile towers. We are still hard at work producing the industries most rugged mobile towers and are ready to fulfill orders with immediate inventory availability. The Solaris team has seen natural disasters tear through our national and international communities and been there to help at the drop of a dime and our commitment remains to help local and global communities through trying times. 

We are still in production, we are here to support our staff, and we are here to support you!

Our internal team has taken measure to follow all CDC and local government health precautions to ensure a healthy clean environment for everyone. At the moment we will not be hosting any outside guests at our facility until further notice, but we look forward to continuing business through all other channels including phone, video conferencing, email, and social media. Our priority is to keep our staff’s and your health front of mind. 

Our team is resilient, and we know our community will weather this COVID-19 pandemic. Please reach out to our team and let us know how we can help keep you connected. 

Thank you for your continued business, stay safe.

Evelyn Torres-Gomez
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